
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 32– 24th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Football - On Thursday our Year 5 & 6 Girls played in a tournament at Alcester Town Football Club coming 
3rd overall.  The team were undefeated and didn’t concede any goals.  Thank you to parents for transport 
and support. 
 
Drone Day – In their fabulous but challenging day this week, children in Year 5 learned how to program 
both land and air drones. Pupils programmed the air drones to take off, fly forwards, flip in mid-air and 
land on a target. The land drones were programmed to move around a cone and complete a trick – it was 
not as easy as it sounds!  
 
Athletics – Miss Drissell took our athletes from Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 to the Quadkids athletics tournament 
on Tuesday.  The children took part in a variety of events – the results will be sent to school shortly. 
 
Music Workshop – Mr Badham from Alcester Academy led a workshop on Thursday for budding musicians 
and music technicians.  The children enjoyed the challenge and performing ‘Human’ by Rag and Bone Man 
to the children in KS2. 
 
GDPR – In accordance with the new General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) our new privacy notice 
will be available on the school website (www.bidfordonavon.warwickshire.sch.uk) from Friday 25th May. A 
separate letter has been sent home with all children today giving more information. 
 
Clubs Update – There will be no Boys Football club Weds 27th June and Weds 4th July. 
 
Warm Weather - Now that the weather is warmer, please apply sun cream before school and send your 
child in to school with a sun hat and a water bottle. 

 
Dates for Your Diary: 

• Sports Day will be held on Mon 18th June (KS2 in the morning and Rec & KS1 in the afternoon).  The 
back up date for bad weather is Mon 25th June. 

• The Year 6 Leavers Service will be held on Fri 20th July at 9.30am. 
 

Books of the Week  -  Children in Mrs Morris’ class have been reading ‘The Thousand Year Old Boy’ by 
Ross Welford. Alfie Monk is like any other nearly teenage boy – except he’s 1,000 years old and can 
remember the last Viking invasion of England. Obviously no one believes him…………. 
 
 

 
 
Mr A Simms 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 

Please join us at the Frog for our Summer Fair planning 
meeting - Thursday, 14th June at 7pm.  
 
If you can’t attend but have ideas for what you’d like to 
see at the fair, please send a note or a message via 
Facebook. 
 

Summer Fair  
Mad Hatter’s Tea Party 
Friday 13th July 6-8pm 

 
We have lots of exciting plans including tasty food, fun 
games, entertainment and sports to try! 
If you are interested in sponsoring a stall for £25 in 
return for a nice bit of advertising, please get in touch! 
Or, if you think you might have a raffle prize to donate, 
we would be most grateful! More details to come after 
half term. 
 

Enjoy your half term and see you in June for lots of summer fun! 

Follow us on Facebook – Bidford School BSA 

`The core BSA Committee: 
Emily, Glenda, Milly and Sue 

Emily Lee – Chair (07989323997)

Glenda Vassie – Vice-Chair (07928656855)
Milly Deguara – Secretary 

Sue Woodward – Treasurer 

 


